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Our Shared Vision 

“Students Achieving Educational Excellence and Celebrating Success” 

‘Mā tini, mā mano ka rapa te whai’  

‘Together we will succeed Students, Staff, Parents & Community’ 

 

 



Principal’s Forum 

Tēnā  koutou katoa 

L9t ŀƴŘ L¢t ǊŜǾƛŜǿǎΥ  Meetings are well underway in 

the first round of our new look face to face reviews.  I 

hope you are still enjoying the new format.  Please let me 

know if there are parts of the new process that need still 

improving.  As with the learning stories, we are still 

working hard to get the students’ point of view recorded 

and their ideas included in their learning programmes.  

Your contributions are also highly valued. 

 {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ - т {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΥ Parents and caregivers have unanimously 

supported our request to consider having students at home on the afternoon of 
Wednesday 7th September.  As a result, our staff will be able to attend this very 
important meeting.  We need to be well informed about the governments planned 
direction, and about how we might respond.   
I am very concerned about the possible consequences of some of the minister’s 
proposals, such as a new funding model called “Global Funding”, changes to schools’ self 
management of property, increased subsidies for private schools, possible reductions to 
ORS funding for school age students over time, to pay for much needed improvements in 
early childhood education.   
We hope the minister is open to hearing our concerns.  I will keep you informed through 
the newsletter as these proposals develop, or are modified by the responses of groups 
such as ours, who want all children and young people whatever their age, to receive the 
very best possible education.   

²ƛƴǘŜǊ ƛƭƭǎΥ  We seem to have made it through the worst of winter with fewer than 

usual health nasties.  However, some staff and students have been quite ill at times, so 
do keep on looking after yourselves, and our young people.  Plenty of  nourishing food, 
sleep and getting out into the warm spring sunshine will help us all to stay healthy 
through the remaining cold snaps.  

Ngƃ WhetƸ a tƉrƃ Wiki 

 Last Weekôs Stars 

Principalôs Award:  Izaiha Newport  

Class Awards  

Room 1 - Anna Welland  

Room 2 - Monique Vass  

Room 4 -  Samiu Tavake   

MHW ðShae Georgiadis     

Ngā mihi nui,  Jane Wills  
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 This Weekôs Stars 

Principalôs Award:  Monique Vass  

Class Awards  

Room 1  -  Tom Storey  

Room 2 ðShannon Williams  

Room 4 ðHarrison Huata -Findlay  

MHW ðLuke Harvey  



CǊƻƴǘ ŎƻǾŜǊΥ   {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ hƭȅƳǇƛŎǎ ōŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ 

 

 



 
 
 
 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ т {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ - Regional staff meeting - Early finish: Pick-ups from 12:45 
CǊƛŘŀȅ мс {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ - Loud Shirt Day: wear your loudest shirt! 
CǊƛŘŀȅ но {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ - End of term three  
aƻƴŘŀȅ мл hŎǘƻōŜǊ - Beginning of term four 
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Thank you for the clothes that you have sent in to 

replenish our emergency supplies.  They have been 

well used.  Larger, adult sizes especially track pants, 

are still urgently needed.    

 
 
 
For those that aren’t familiar with Autism NZ, all our families are eligible to join.  See their 
website:  ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦŀǳǝǎƳƴȊΦƻǊƎΦƴȊ for more information.  There are a couple of great 
workshops coming up, please see below.  If you’d like more information about the 
upcoming workshops, please see Tereza in the office :) 

Introducing …. 
Hello my name is Renee Downing and I am a 4th Year 

Speech-Language Therapy Student studying at the 

University of Canterbury. I am originally from Nelson so I 

am enjoying being back in the area and being with my 

family here. I will be working in the school for three months 

and am really looking forward to meeting all the amazing 

people here and learning from both the staff and students.  
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